
From:  

Mark Woodlief  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

Greetings,  

My goodness, I hear you're considering a massive Rose Quarter expansion project. This is absolutely 
NOT the time to lean into encouraging fossil fuel usage and displacement of marginalized, urban 
communities. At the very least, employ an Environmental Impact Assessment.  

 


